
April 28, 2025 

 

Dispute Resolution Section 

Washington State Bar Association 

 

 RE: Application for At-Large Member position of the Executive Committee 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please consider this my letter of interest in applying for an open at-large membership 
position with the Executive Committee of the Dispute Resolution Section of the 
Washington State Bar Association. It has been my pleasure to serve on the Executive 
Committee for the last several years as both an at-large member and through my 
appointment last year as the Vice Chair. I look forward to continuing my service through 
this election for an open at-large position. 

Over the past several years, I have been an active participant of the Executive Committee 
for the Dispute Resolution Section. Through this role, I have regularly attended the 
Committee’s annual fall retreat and been a regular participant at our monthly meetings. I 
have also served on the planning committee for the Northwest Dispute Resolution 
conference the last two years, which included revitalizing the conference following a five-
year hiatus. 

I am excited to continue my work on the Committee and look for your support in this 
election. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Christopher Casillas 


